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Hillstone Road, Shard End, Birmingham, B34 7PY 

 

 

 
 

Celebrating Communities  
Project Proposals Selection Meeting  

Tuesday 22 March 2022, 6:30-8:00pm,  
Shard End Wellbeing Centre – 170 Packington Avenue 

 
We Need Your Help!  

 

Tomorrow Mr Farr and I are going to the local ward meeting 
at Shard End Wellbeing Centre, 6.30pm to apply for a grant 
called Celebrating Communities. We will give a 5 minute pitch 
at the meeting. When all the pitches have been heard, local 
residents get to vote on a project they would like to support.  

We need your vote!!! 

 
Our pitch will help us put on an East Meets East Mela, as a celebration of our involvement in a 
Commonwealth Games Project that links six local school with six schools in New Delhi. 
 
The children and the community will be able to get involved in 30 sporting stations, watch 
dance performances and chef has promised some delicious Indian snacks.  
 

We would love it if you could spare a short time to come 
along to the ward meeting and vote for Hillstone. 

 
Thank you! 

 
 


